At the recent ACTE CareerTech VISION conference a meeting was held with a group of attendees to explore whether there is sufficient interest, and purpose, to form such an organization. We are pleased to share that Dr. Bryan Albrecht, President Emeritus from Gateway Technical College is helping to coordinate this effort. A special thank you to those who were able to attend this meeting in person.

Nationally, the Association for Career and Technical Education believes its strength derives from having strong state CTE organizations, led by leaders in the state, that are dedicated to supporting their members and belonging to ACTE. We are excited and encouraged by the conversation at this meeting and are looking forward to additional meetings in early 2024.

Our goal in writing you now is to both keep you informed about these conversations and to encourage your involvement. We invite you to join a special discussion group we have set up in the CTE Learn online professional development portal. To access the conversation you will just need to open a free account on the system and you’ll be able to join the Wisconsin CTE Organization Planning discussion group. There you will find a prompt to provide your input, share your own questions, along with files such as the agenda and notes from the first conversation. 

We also want to encourage you to feel free to share this information with your colleagues, peers and friends who support CTE in Wisconsin.

Again, we are excited to learn of the energy towards such an objective and encourage you to please get involved in creating a new entity dedicated to support the professionals who lead high-quality career and technical education in Wisconsin.

